Previous consultation

Here is an outline of the public consultation events that took place in 2012:
Open Halls - Launch - 11th June 2012 Bradbury House, Glossop

See plans and photographs of the properties, learn about their history, and discover the likely
cost of bringing them back to full use. Sign up for a guided Tour of the Town Hall and Victoria hall
(upstairs) — note places are limited as health and safety restricts the tours to small groups at any
one time.

Open Halls — Ideas
21st June 2012 Bradbury House, Glossop

Talk to council staff and councilors, tell us your ambitions for the buildings and complete our
online or paper survey. Talk to organisations who have proposals for new uses of one or more of
the building — quiz them about their ideas and tell us what you think.

Open Halls — Your Voice
5 July 2012, Bradbury House

A public meeting to hear about what the community has been saying through the Open Halls
consultation, debate the issues.

Open Halls — Report

To view the committee reports on the Open Halls Project please use these links:
Corporate Select, October 16 2012

Corporate Select, May 21, 2013

The above reports summarise the results of the consultation, updates on the project and looks at
possible options.



